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Suppression of Recommendation 515 (Rev.WRC-97) considering that this Recommendation was updated in 1997 to reflect the interest in developing digital systems and since Recommendation ITU-R BS.1514 is in place.

Reasons:
To allow administrations, particularly in the developing countries to continue using DSB in the absence of financial resources to replace the existing transmitters, as well as in the absence of SSB receivers in the market. Taking note as well of the trend in the development of digital broadcasting for the HF bands changing from DSB to digital broadcasting rather than SSB.
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